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Townsend, Erle

From: Jodie Mosher <jodie@northpond.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 7:25 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: No EVs!

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

People should not be told they must or will have to buy EV. This is nonsensical and just NOT practical for Mainers. Those 

living in close proximity to towns to purchase groceries and other necessities have an advantage over those of us in far 

away places in rural Maine. These are expensive to buy, maintain, charging stations will take over parking spots in 

parking areas. People have to literally hang out in their cars for hours to charge them on trips and inconvenient overall. 

Hybrid options are a more practical starting point.  

Just like with idiotic do not bring my electricity bill down solar panels uglifying our roadsides, WHERE ARE THE LITHIUM 

BATTERIES BEING DISPOSED OF once they are of no use to the car any longer!??? There is a long way to go with research 

before your proposed deadline!!! No no no!! 

 

 

Jodie Mosher 

130 North Shore Drive 

Smithfield, ME 04978 

207-432-6005 


